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Union Texas Petroleum Division
1300 Wilco Building
Midland, Texas 79701

August 1, 1977

United States Department of the Interior
Geological Survey

P. 0. Box 1157

Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

EME U”" Y
Hebelvi)
Re: Langlie-Jal Unit i l \2 U
Well #35 o 1977
Unit Letter "D", 660' FN&WL PG &
Section 5, T-25-S, R-37-E e SURGEY
Lea County, New Mexico S. GEElL.S;;?:;A;EiTgoE

Gentlemen:

The State of New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission has brought to my attention
that a Sundry Notice was not filed on the converting of the subject well to a

water disposal well.

The subject well was converted to a water disposal well in December, 1968 before
the Langlie-Jal Unit was formed. At that time the well name was the Wells #4.
When the Langlie-Jal Unit was formed, the subject well was renamed and connected

to the system as a water injection well.
If any additional information is needed, please advise.
Very truly yours,

UNION TEXAS PETROLEUM, A Division
of Allied Chemical Corporation
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Stanley K. Post
Senior Production Ana]yst?1






